
MLWLA OCTOBER 2022 BOARD MEETING MINUTES

The meeting was opened at 6:00pm by president Paul Baer.
In attendance were: Sue Ackerman, Jim Van Deusen, John Hoines, Frank Smasal, Thor Tackett, Matt Brozic, Lisa Hammet and Gary Schmidt.
No minutes of the September meeting were available.  Secretary Gary Schmidt was unable to attend the September meeting. Gary will try to compile notes taken by various board members who did attend.
The Treasure’s report was received.  Reported were savings of $6,982.00 and checking of $30,875.68.  One disbursement of $42.45 was made for food expense at the annual meeting.
Membership/Communications team: Frank Smasal, Sue Ackerman and Jackie Sprague had nothing new to report.
Special Events:  Sue Ackerman and Lisa Brozik will be among the 50 volunteers needed to host the Governor’s Fishing Opener event next spring.
Lake Management:  Thor Tackett had nothing new to report.
Key Contacts:  Jim Van Deusen and Thor Tackett had nothing new to report.
Social Media team:  Julie Teslow and Thor Tackett encouraged all members to forward any news or photos of interest to them for publishing.
OLD BUSINESS
Gary Schmidt agreed to serve another year as Secretary.  Other Board positions are pending Board discussion and approval.
MLWLA member Lisa Hammet offered to look into potential caterers for the Spring Ice Breaker Banquet.  It was discussed that the vendor should have both a food and liquor license.
Water Sampling:   Kim Musser was not able to attend the meeting. No discussion.
NEW BUSINESS
Scott Quist reported he has purchased a lake weed harvesting machine along with a dump trailer.  He has also arranged a site to deposit the harvested weeds.  Scott hopes to have the machine, with a crew, available for rent to Madison lake property owners.  He is currently working on licensing and permit requirements.
North Shore Park AIS tools were discussed. It was decided that we should have a designated person tasked to monitor the tools at the site.
Meeting was adjourned at 6:50pm.
Respectfully submitted.   Gary Schmidt Secretary  MLWLA

